
 
Barrow upon Soar  

Station Adoption Group 

Sunday 27 April 25 

 

It was rather warm at Barrow Railway Station this morning where 5 of our dedicated volunteers were 
hard at work cleaning the steps and tidying the bicycle parking area.  
 

Jane cleared all the sycamore saplings out of the fencing and gave the bicycle area a bit of a general tidy 
up. The green waste will be collected later today for recycling. 
 

Linda, Karen, Steve and Annette scrubbed the steps clean, not using water this time, just hand scrubbing 
brushes as the dry mud came off easily with the recent dry weather and made a huge difference in a 
short amount of time. Much safer now with the painted edges of the steps more visible in poor light 
conditions.  
 

The station is looking so good at the moment - lots of lovely flowers along platform one all blooming and 
looking so colourful. 
 

Thanks to all our volunteers. 
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Date of next task: Sunday 25 May 10:00 tbc 

 


